
Pittsburgh Public Schools – Internship Announcement 
 

The Pittsburgh Public Schools Psychology Department is excited to announce two internship 
positions for the 2023 – 2024 academic year. PPS psychologists work with a diverse population 
of students across multiple school buildings and a wide range of programs. The department 
engages in all the roles available to school psychologists including counseling, evaluation, 
intervention, and consultation. The internship program is designed to allow students a range of 
opportunities, as well as a chance to specialize in a specific role(s) of their choice given future 
career plans. Administrative, programming, and supervisory experiences are also available but 
optional. Supervision will be conducted in both individualized and group settings under a 
Pennsylvania Licensed Psychologist and Certified School Psychologist. Options to work under 
other site supervisors for breadth of experience will also be offered. The yearly stipend for this 
position is $20,000 with a work year from 8/1/2023 to 6/31/2024.   
  
Interested candidates may submit their curriculum vitae and letter of intent to 
schoolpsychinternprogram@pghschools.org. Additional questions may be addressed to Bryson 
Bresnahan, Program Officer for Psychology at bbresnahan1@pghschools.org or at 412-400-
8824.   
 

BRYSON BRESNAHAN, PH.D.  CER TI FI ED  S C HO O L AND  LI CE NSED P SY C H O LO G IS T  
P IT TS BU R G H PU BL I C S CH O O LS  
PROGRAM OFFICE R FOR PSYCHOLOGY 
412-529-3193 (p) | 412-894-2047 (fax)  bbresnahan1@pghschools.org 
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